
  

To  :  All Parents (OPRS) 

From  :  Stella Wong, Executive Director  

Re  :  
Centre-based training to be continued on online mode
from 20th April until 29th April 

Date  :  13th April, 2022 

Circular No  :  WDM019/22 

  
Dear Parents, 
 
Warm greetings from Watchdog! 
 
Government has officially announced yesterday the resumption of schools in different stages, 
with kindergartens resuming for students in May. In light of this, we plan to follow suit and  for 
our centre-based face-to-face sessions for both individual and group training to resume in May. 
We will keep parents updated on the exact date of our Centre-based face-to-face service 
resumption near the end of April.  
 
Therefore from April 20th-  29th all Watchdog Centre-based training sessions will continue to be 
conducted through E-Learning (Zoom).  
 
As the current COVID-19 condition is still unclear and unpredictable, we will keep a close eye on 
the ongoing situation of the Coronavirus Infection and keep you apprised of updates and any 
changes in the arrangement regarding our service provision.  

We much appreciate your cooperation in this matter to ensure you, your children and everyone 
at Watchdog stay well and healthy!   

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call Ms Clara, OPRS Project Coordinator 
at 25230006 (Lai Chi Kok Centre). 

  

Best regards, 
 
 
 

Stella Wong 
 
 


